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Dear Parent and Student 
 
Congratulations go to:   
 

•  The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Chloe Van Zyl 7C Thomas Willey 7C Sophie Agu 7S 

Lucie Blades 7S Dawson King 7S Max Huckstepp 7T 

Myla Makinson 7T Alexander Newbury 7T Francesca Clarkson 8C 

Oliver Kirk 8C Matilda Simpson 8C Namayanja Pearson 8S 

Ellie Burrell 8T Robert Knowles 8T Harvey Read 8T 

 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 25 Merits: 
Ryan Spurr 9C Favour Gbadegesin 9S Elsa Onaji 9S 

Seth Watts 9S Freddie Nelson 9T Jack Whitehouse 10C 

Evelyn Green 13S   

 

• The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Silver Merit Award: 
Willow Fearn 8C   

 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 40 Merits: 
Amelia Van Zyl 9C Sarah-Jayne Carpenter 10S  

 

• The following pupils who have attained Departmental Subject Colours: 
English Language Gabriela Bascoveanu 12T  

English Literature Lily-Rose Sherry 12S  

 

• The following pupils who have attained their Subject Leader’s Commendation: 
English Language Mortimer Woodhall 12C Truman Woodhall 12C 
Extra-curricular activity Sarah-Jayne Carpenter 10S  
Physical Education Aidan Bloodworth 8T Montgomery Unsworth 8T 

 
 
 
 
This Sunday, 10 November, I will be joined by senior students 
to represent the school at the Remembrance Day Service at  
St Wilfrid’s Church.   

 
 

 

5 November 2024 

Poppies are on sale 
in school  

all this week 



 

 

A PE extra-curricular timetable is attached for your perusal. 
 
The Alford Elizabethans’ Association and Queen Elizabeth’s Grammar invite you to a Family Quiz Night on 
Friday 15 November at 7.00 pm.  Tickets cost £1 with proceeds going to school.  Please bring your own 
bottle (and glasses).   Cash prize for the winner, and raffle tickets on sale too! 
 
Lincolnshire County Council has advised us of planned road works on the B1196 Willoughby Road, Alford 
due to finish on Wednesday 6 November.  This will lead to bus diversions.  Maps for ‘day and night’ closures 
are attached for your information. 
 
Phase 1: Should now be complete.   
 
Phase 2: There will be overnight road closures up to 6 November.  The road will be open during the day, but 
there no assurances that a large bus will be able to get through, Hunt’s will be extending their 96 service 
diversion, to add the market place and South Street bus stops to the excluded stops on the route and the 
pickup/drop off points will be at the Anchor/The Co-op (unless services are authorised to use the turning 
circle, then they will not be affected for school drop off).  No services, unless using the turning circle, will be 
using the market place/South street/bottom of Finsbury Street stops. 
 
A further reminder of some forthcoming dates for your diary (please do check the intranet or school website 

for a full list of calendar dates): 

• Our Y9 Parents’ Evening is on Thursday 7 November, booking forms have been distributed to students, 
a copy is attached. 

• Y8 Stay Safe Day is on Tuesday 12 November, Y8 will be off timetable all day.  Please find attached a 
letter for your information. 

• Our Sixth Form Open Evening is on Thursday 28 November 2024; 6.00 pm – 8.00 pm.   
 
Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson] 
Headteacher  
 

https://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk/html/information/index.php?p=calendar

